From: Debbie Belnick

Sent: Wednesday, 9 July 2014 1:30 PM

To: Rebecca Saab

Subject: Re: Shop 13, 131-145 Glebe Point Road, Glebe

Hi Rebecca

"We chose Raine & Horne Commercial as we felt they would be
the best people to sell our shop 1n Glebe.

We weren't disappointed. At all times we felt very comfortable
that the best efforts were been put into getting the property to the
market. Their work is 100% professional and with the time and
effort that Rebecca put into selling the property buyers were at the
auction and the property ended up going way beyond the

reserve. Rebecca was exceptional. Her persistence, hard work,
friendly manner and patience was flawless and all throughout the
campaign was very diligent and thorough she always kept us up to
date with buyer feedback.

I would recommend her to anyone wanting to sell their
commercial property.

“Thank vou again Rebecca and the team at RainedHorne for a
great result.”

Regards
Debbie



